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To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 107630 P i J C 0 
Received: 6/23/2016 9:31:24 PM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 107630 AT:06-23-2016 at 09:31 PM 

Related Case Number: 16-0253 

TYPE: Comment 

NAME: Mr. Jennifer Deshpande 

CONTACT SENDER ? No 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• (NO CITY?) , Ohio (NO ZIP??) 
. USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: (no home phone provided?) 
• Altemative: (no alternative phone provided?) 
• Fax; (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL; (no e-mail address provided) 

INDUSTRY:Gas 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

Company: Duke Energy 

(no account name provided?) 
(no service address provided?) 
(no service phone number provided?) 
(no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

Dear Members of the Ohio Power Siting Board, I am a resident of Pleasant Ridge neighborhood 
in Cincinnati. I am extremely concemed about Duke Energy's proposed natural gas pipeline 

This i s t o c e r t i f y fe^at t.tiT> litiagBs appearing are an 
accura te and complete reprc-uriotion of a c^-^e J-ile 
ctoGUKtent del ivered in the regular course of ou^ir^ess. 



through my community. According to the latest routes, the pipeline is going to be passing close 
to a very large number of residences, places of worship, and businesses. If there is an accident, 
the financial toll "s\dll be catastrophic, many lives may also be lost. Such pipelines should be 
routed through rural areas where the exposure to people is very limited. Please don't put an entire 
community at risk by approving this project. Thank you, Jennifer Deshpande 


